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St. Paul’s Hospital Combined Heat and Power Plant Project 
Cancellation 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Capital Project 2330 – St. Paul’s Hospital Combined Heat & Power Plant for a 
total estimated cost of $3,079,200 (including taxes) be cancelled. 

 
History 
At the December 7, 2020 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & 
Corporate Services meeting, a report from the, General Manager, Utilities & 
Environment dated December 7, 2020 was considered. 
 
Attachment 
December 7, 2020 report of the General Manager, Utilities & Environment. 


